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Chair Ige, Vice Chair Kidani and Committee members: 
 
I am Ron Han, Director of the Office of Veterans Services (OVS).  I appreciate 
this opportunity to provide testimony in support of the concepts in Senate Bill 
539, SD1 (SSCR27). 
 
This measure would exempt certain total and permanently disabled veterans 
from paying any motor vehicle registration expenses. People who qualify must be 
a resident of Hawaii and be a 100% disabled veteran as determined by the 
United States Department of Veteran Affairs (VA) or its predecessor and in 
receipt of disability retirement pay. These individuals shall not be required to pay 
any motor vehicle registration expenses. 
 
Recommend Changes:   
 
Discharge must be other than dishonorable from the United States 
uniformed armed forces; and to exclude vehicles used for commercial 
purposes and more than one vehicle of a disabled veteran from the 
exemption. 
 
I believe that this is necessary to give back to those who have served valiantly in 
uniform in support and in sacrifice to our country.  The freedoms we enjoy today 
and been paved by their dedicated and honored service. 
 
We defer to the agency with direct responsibility for implementation. 
 
The OVS supports the concepts and intent expressed in this measure as long as 
its implementation does not impact or replace the priorities set forth in the 
Executive Biennium Budget for Fiscal Biennium 2013-2015.  
 



 

 

 Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony on behalf of Hawaii’s 
Veterans and their families in support of SB 539, SD1, (SSCR27). 
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Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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